From: Brewer, Nancy

To: LRO
Subject: SB 700
Date: Monday, March 20, 2017 7:56:08 AM

I recommend the Committee more clearly define the term “fixed
income” in this bill. Many, many people live on a fixed income. For
example, | am a salaried employee which basically means I live on a
fixed income. However, a “fixed income” does not necessarily mean that
the individual is low income. My preference would be some kind of
means testing before a property tax exemption is allowed.

Thank you.

Nancy Brewer
Finance Director
City of Corvallis
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